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Comments: I am concerned that the approach for the Foothills Landscape Project lacks the transparency and

public input  that has been the hallmark of successful Forest Service management programs.  Please modify this

project to include requirements to identify the specific places you intend to cut trees, apply herbicides, and light

fires in the formal project review; that the review process publishes plans to the public and enables public input

prior to going forward.  We citizens are not trying to do you job and respect that the Forest Service has many

highly qualified individuals in your employ.  However, we all share in the use of these lands and want to ensure

that the needs and concerns of all stakeholders are duly taken into account in your plans.

 

Thanks you for your consideration in this matter. 


